
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
31st January 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
       

Third Year Outdoor Education Course  

Information Evening to be held on 11 March 2019 

 
 
As you are aware your son/daughter will be taking part in an outdoor and adventurous 
experience at Bewerley Park Education Centre next term. The date for departure is 
Monday 13th May 2019. The coaches will leave school at 9am on the Monday and 
return to school by 3:20pm on Friday 17th May.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to an information evening on 
Monday 11th March at 5.30pm in the main hall where Mr Milner, Mrs Johnson and I 
will give a presentation on the centre and its activities. There will also be an 
opportunity at the end of the presentation to ask any questions that you may have.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr P Barber 
Deputy Head of Lower School 
 
 


